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Chair Marsh, Vice Chairs Hudson, Brock Smith, and members of the Committee — 

 

I write you to urge the passage of HB 4058, the Emergency Heat Relief bill. 

 

We no longer have the same climate as years past. Each year grows hotter and 

certainly much less wet. Unfortunately we will continue to face major heat events as 

we did last summer when so many people died, mostly senior citizens like me. We 

need to help as many people as we can to just get through these events in the future, 

whether it’s intense heat or air quality from wildfire smoke. 

 

Much more needs to be done in Oregon to mitigate our changing climate, but HB 

4058 is a start. 

 

Thank you all for the work you do. 

 

Brett Baylor 

 


